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A Message from the Executive Director 
Over the years, shifting political and funding priorities have impacted our budget and limited 

service delivery.  Since becoming an Ontario Early Years Centre in 2003, and expanding our 
facility to accommodate this change, we have more than tripled our programs. As the popula-
tion has grown, we have seen a dramatic increase in the number and diversity of families using 

the Centre. This has made it difficult to maintain current program levels, as operating expenses 
continue to increase and Early Years Provincial funding has remained static since its inception. 

This January, we were successful in securing 2 years of Sustainability funding through the 
Region of Peel to address current core operating and centralized administration concerns. We 
are grateful for funding that will help us to focus on strategic initiatives, resource development 

and capacity building to meet anticipated growth and demand for services.   

April will mark a pivotal change as Early Years funding transfers from the Ministry of Children 
and Youth Services to the Ministry of Education.  Ontario Early Years Centres enthusiastically 

support, and relate to the new Ontario Early Years Policy Framework and the four guiding prin-
ciples contained within. The document marks a positive step in realizing the integrated service 
system vision articulated in Dr. Pascalôs report ñWith Our Best Future in Mind: Implementing 

Early Learning in Ontarioò. It is encouraging to know that the government recognizes the criti-
cal impact of experiences children have during the early years and acknowledges the im-
portance of community services in supporting parents in their role as their childôs first teacher. 

We will continue to advocate for more funding as this change evolves, and strive to fulfill the 
requirements necessary to position ourselves as a Best Start Child and Family Centre.  Advo-
cacy work by the Early Years Provincial Network clearly articulates a strategy that revolves 

around building upon the existing strengths of the OEYC system to make the best possible use 
of historic provincial investments and current resources.  

 

 
Teresa Colasanti 
Executive Director 
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ñYƛŘǎ ǎǇŜƭƭ  
ƭƻǾŜ  ¢-L-a-9Φέ 

 
 

~ John Crudele 

WHATõS INSIDE... 

Upcoming  
Events 

 
Spring Registration 
April 7-12 
See inside for details. 
 

Laugh Out Loud: 
April 25 
The Royal Ambassador 
Tickets On Sale Now! 
See inside for details. 
 

Little Tyke Hike: 
May 10 
North Hill Park, Bolton 
See inside for details. 
 

Caledon Day: 
June 14 
Caledon Civic Campus 
at Town Hall 
 

Annual General Meeting: 
June 18 
The Royal Ambassador 
 

Fall 1 Registration 
September 8-13 
See inside for details 
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We need your financial support for sustainability and growth! 
Help us continue to ñStrengthen families for a brighter tomorrowò with your financial support. There are many ways to give including one-time donations, celebration 
gifts, designated United Way deductions, monthly gifts, sponsorship opportunities and planned gifts. For more information on making a gift in support of The Caledon 
Parent-Child Centre, visit our website (www.cp-cc.org) or contact Nicole Deckert, Fund Development Officer (Telephone 905-857-0090 / Email giving@cp-cc.org.). 

Did you know é 

You can now make a donation to The Caledon Parent-Child Centre online? Simply go to the Donate/Support page on our website at www.cp-cc.org and use the 
Donate Now button through Canada Helps. Canada Helps is a unique Canadian donor portal, that offers a cost-effective method to charities, like ourselves, to facilitate 
online electronic donations. Weôve just made donating to The Caledon Parent-Child Centre even easier! 
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Severe Weather Policy: 
Please note that CPCC has revised our 
Severe Weather Policy, as follows:  
When Caledon/Peel schools are closed due 
to severe weather conditions, all Centre sites 
are closed. When Caledon/Peel school buses 
are cancelled, all village sites are closed but 
the Bolton site will remain open. All other 
unscheduled closures will be posted on our 
website and affected program participants will 
be notified. 
 
Scheduled Closures: 
April 18 - 20- Easter Weekend 
May 17-19 - Victoria Day Weekend 
July 1 - Canada Day 
August 1 - 4 - Civic Holiday 
Note: The Bolton location will be closed 
Friday afternoons starting immediately, and 
full days starting June 27. Rural locations will 
remain open. 
 
Registration: 
Please make note of the following registration 
dates for our childrenôs early learning 
programs. Registration may be done by 
phone or in person during Family Time hours 
only (please do not leave phone or email 
messages). The Spring  schedule features 
exciting changes to our current collection of 
school readiness programs based on your 
suggestions. For complete registration 
procedures and program descriptions, refer to 
our website at www.cp-cc.org. 
 
Spring Session Registration: 
April 7 -  12, 2014 
 

Fall I Session Registration: 
September 8 - 13, 2014 
 
Parent Education Workshops 
A complete listing of workshops is available 
on our website. Workshops are free of charge 
and child care is available for a small fee. Just 
a reminder that child care must be paid for at 
time of registration. 
 

The Village Caf® at The Exchange 
The last Friday of each month (9:30-11 am) 
Bring the kids & join the Caledon Parent-Child 
Centre for a multi-generational morning of fun 
at The Exchange in Bolton. This is a 
wonderful opportunity for parents, 
grandparents & caregivers to meet other 

families & share insights and ideas around 
nutrition, wellness, bonding, & parenting — all 
while the children play & you enjoy a cup of 
coffee or some delicious, nutritious snacks. 
This is a FREE opportunity but please call to 
register: 905-857-0090 or email ailsa@cp-
cc.org for more info. 
 
Keep an eye on our calendar in April and May 
as CPCC will be hosting more programs at 
the Exchange! 
 

A ñGrand Morningò at CPCC 

Friday, April 11th (9:30-11 am) 
Children 2-6 years and their grandparents will 
share a morning of fun and play celebrating 
Spring and the special bond between 
grandparents and grandchildren. There will be 
a materials fee of $5. Pre-register by calling 
CPCC at 905-857-0900.  
 

Summer Programs: 
Summer programs at our Bolton location will 
be offered on a drop-in basis beginning the 
first week of July. Space may be limited. 
Watch for details in late spring. Just a 
reminder that programs at our rural locations 
will be held outdoors.  
  
Get Ready For School Mini-Camp: 
Back by popular demand in August. Our 
preschool mini-camp is a structured program 
for children going into Junior or Senior 
Kindergarten (JK/SK). The main focus of the 
program is to make the transition from home 
to school a little easier for the children going 
into JK and to reinforce the classroom 
structure for those going into SK. Mini-camp is 
a Theme-based program including school 
readiness activities, literacy, dramatic play, 
language and social skills. Watch for 
registration information in June. 
  
Adjustments After Birth: 
Postpartum Mood Disorder Support  
For mothers needing additional support 
following the birth or adoption of a child. 
Share your experience in a safe and 
supportive environment while learning 
strategies to help you cope during this 
challenging time of  adjustment. Group and 
child care are  offered free of charge.  For 
more info and to register, call 905-857-0090 
or email tcolasanti@cp-cc.org. 

 

Letôs Get Together 
Sharing the Journey of Raising  
a Child with Special Needs 

 

An inclusive program for families presented in 
collaboration with Brampton/Caledon 
Community Living.  Come play and connect 
with other families to explore issues that 
surround parenting a child with special needs  
0-6 years of age. A light dinner is served. New 
families are welcome to attend. Siblings 
welcome.  
For more information, call us at 905-857-0090 
or email ailsa@cp-cc.org. 
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News    =        Updates    =        Reminders   =         Program Information 

Join our Social Networks! 
Want to keep up-to-date with all the latest programs  
being offered, last minute closures, great photos and 
more? Connect with CPCC via your favourite Social 
Media method and stay up to date and connected! 
 
¶ ñLikeò the Caledon Parent-Child  Centre on 

Facebook 
¶ Follow us on Twitter at cpcc_oeyc 
¶ ñLikeò our LinkedIn Company Profile 
¶ Send us your email address to receive 

ENews 
¶ View our YouTube video. 
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Recognizing Our  
Financial Supporters 
 

CPCC celebrates 10 years of  support ing  
Caledon families by òLaughing Out Loudó  

 

 
 10 years ago, CPCCôs signature fundraising event, Laugh Out Loud (LOL), 

was born. LOL was the vision of a small group 

CPCC staff and volunteers, originally developed 

to raise funds for a support group for women 

suffering from post-partum depression. The idea 

was to create an event where women could 

support women, the ñquintessential girlôs night 

outò. In April, The Royal Ambassador will be 

transformed into a comedy club, where 200 women will delight in the comedic 

antics of Yuk Yukôs on tour comedians, indulge in a lavish antipasto bar and 

decadent waffle station, and treat themselves to items at a fabulous silent 

auction. Throughout the past 10 years, the generosity of sponsors, donors and 

guests, has contributed more than $140,000 to support new parent and infant 

development programming. 

The CPCC is grateful for LOLôs sponsors who - combined - have contributed 

almost $40,000 to the eventôs 

success. One of LOLôs passionate 

sponsors is Fines Ford Lincoln Sales 

and Service, who have supported the 

event for nine years. As an active 

member of the Caledon community, 

Bob Fines is dedicated to 

strengthening his community. Bob 

feels that through his support of the 

CPCC, he is able to support all of 

Caledon including our rural families. 

As a parent and grandparent, Bob 

believes community supports like the 

CPCC are vital to supporting new 

parents in their critical role of raising 

children. Throughout the years, 

Fines Ford has provided $6,000 in 

sponsorships, silent auction items 

(look out for the popular ñLincoln 

Luxury Lunchò in this yearôs auction 

again!) and a shuttle service. 

The CPCC would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to Fines Ford and all our 

2014 LOL sponsors, who have confirmed their support to date: Scotiabank, 

Bolton (Ticket Matching Supporter); SNAP Caledon (Media Sponsor); Garden 

Foods; MEI Academy; The Bill Parnaby Team, Royal LePage RCR Realty; 

Titanium Trucking Services Inc.; and Sensory Garden Child Development 

Centre. Their ongoing support and commitment are strengthening Caledon 

families! 
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Thank you to the following businesses 
& individuals who recently made 
financial contributions: 
 

Corporate Gifts: 
¶ CPCC Board of Directors: 
          in Memory of Heike Seidel 
¶ TD Commercial Banking: 
         in Celebration of Sandhya Singh 
¶ Gregco Foods Ltd. : 
   McDonald's Restaurant Bolton 
¶ Silcotech North America Inc. 
¶ The Philip Smith Foundation 
¶ Rotary Club of Palgrave 
¶ CCRW Aquafit Class : 
          in Memory of Heike Seidel 
¶ Ignite Engineering Corporation 
¶ Gary Bluestein Charitable Foundation 

Individual Gifts: 
Laura Coes ~ in Celebration of Barbara Ibbitson 
Edward & Katherine Archdekin 
Heather Baker    Marta Cardosa 
Brenda Cooper     Sonia Hartsell 
Sargon Jomha    Linda Kent 
Lydia Lackey    Betty Lombardi 
Heather McKechnie  Elena Meneses 
Olivia Owsiany    Gladys Rennie 
Megan Roy-O'Brien  Laura Aldoroty 
Pam Seidel     Maureen Thornton 
Christine Tolibas-Gamez Dana Trohak 
Joel Woods 
 

Donations in Memory of Heike Seidel: 
Christina Boon    Teresa Colasanti  
Jackie & Scott Fraser   Jen & Phil Hodgson   
Patti & Leonard Foley  Arno Illic  
Tom & Sharon Johnson  Diane Killam 
Kelly & Brad Johnson   Eric & Maria Lange 
Susan & David Kerrigan Greta O'Flaherty 
John & Shirley Mallet   Fiorella Plastina 
Jason & Denise Sweeney  Susi Schoening 

Your support of CPCC fundraising 
initiatives is a gift that will shape a 
childôs futureé 
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Maureen Thornton (past CPCC 

Executive Director) presents 

Bob Fines (Fines Ford, Owner) 

with a certificate recognizing 

Fines Fordõs generosity at the 

CPCC Donor Recognition 

Event in 2008.  

O˅ Sʸˋˌˉʻʸː, Mʸː 10ˋʿ, Tʿʼ Cʸ˃ʼʻˆ˅ Pʸˉʼ˅ˋ- Cʿˀ˃ʻ Cʼ˅ˋˉʼ ˎˀ˃˃ ʹʼ ʿˆˊˋˀ˅ʾ ˋʿʼ 2˅ʻ y ˅˅ˌʸ˃é 

Gather your family, collect pledges and join us at North 
Hill Park for a refreshing walk. Everyone is invited to 
join us for a scrumptious BBQ and exciting reception.  

Pˉˆʺʼʼʻˊ ʽˉˆ˄ ˋʿʼ ʼˍʼ˅ˋ ˎˀ˃˃ ˊˌˇˇˆˉˋ ˋʿʼ ʻʼˍʼ˃ˆˇ˄ʼ˅ˋ ˆʽ ʸ ˊˇʼʺˀʸ˃ Pˉʼˊʺʿˆˆ˃ Aˉʼʸ ˀ˅ ˆˌˉ Cʼ˅ˋˉʼ! 
Event details and registration forms will be available in April online & at our Bolton and Rural Locations. 
For information about sponsorship opportunities please contact Nicole Deckert at giving@cp- cc.org or call 905- 857- 0090. 

PLEASE JOIN US ON FRIDAY, APRIL 25TH AT THE 
ROYAL AMBASSADOR FOR OUR 10TH ANNUAL LOL! 
!ÙÐÕÎɯàÖÜÙɯÎÐÙÓÍÙÐÌÕËÚɯÛÖɯÈɯɁÓÈËÐÌÚɯÖÕÓàɂɯÌÝÌÕÐÕÎɯÖÍɯ
ÚÌÕÚÈÛÐÖÕÈÓɯÊÖÔÌËàȮɯÌßØÜÐÚÐÛÌɯÍÖÖËȮɯÈÕËɯÈÕɯÌßÊÌ×ɪ
ÛÐÖÕÈÓɯÚÐÓÌÕÛɯÈÜÊÛÐÖÕȭɯ3ÐÊÒÌÛÚɯÈÙÌɯȜƛƙɯɬɯÝÐÚÐÛɯÖÜÙɯ
ÞÌÉÚÐÛÌɯȹÞÞÞȭÊ×-ÊÊȭÖÙÎȺɯÖÙɯÊÈÓÓɯɯƝƔƙ-Ɯƙƛ-ƔƔƝƔɯÍÖÙɯ
ÌÝÌÕÛɯËÌÛÈÐÓÚȭ 

mailto:giving@cp-cc.org
http://www.cp-cc.org
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The CPCC is excited to share some good news with our families: on Friday, March 28, 2014, we 
presented a ñParenting Café at the EXCHANGE on Healey Road in Bolton.  The first of an 
ongoing series of collaborative events with the EXCHANGE, this was a wonderful opportunity for 
parents and caregivers to explore and learn more about the vibrant community hub that is The 
Exchange and find out what it offers to all members of the community.  At the same time, it was 
an opportunity to meet other parents while the children played. 

Over the spring months, CPCC will be developing several other new programs which will also be 
offered at the EXCHANGE, including:  

¶ One Tuesday evening each month - beginning on April 8, 2014 - CPCC will offer a program 
called ñGrowing Together In Peelò at the Exchange. Taking place from 5:45—7:00 pm, this 
FREE literacy parenting enrichment workshop - which is also offered on other Tuesday 
evenings year round at Stationview Place in Bolton -  provided support, information and 
learning opportunities for low income families to assist them in their critical role of raising  
young children.  This  program is designed for families with children 0-6 who have a total 
household income of less than $45,000. Growing Together in Peel is generously funded by 
CAPC; 

¶ One Friday morning per month, CPCC will offer a multi-generational family enrichment 
program which will encourage grandparents, parents and children to spend time spend time 
together with a play-time and crafts, listen to storytelling and sit in on a reading circle for all 
to enjoy; 

¶ One Saturday a month, Daddies will be invited to bring their children for an interactive early 
learning program. Daddies and children will build structures and play together. Weôll explore 
math and science concepts  and ñexperimentò with preparing nutritious food!  Then - of 
course - theyôll test out their delicious creations! 

These great new programs are all in development now. Make sure you check out our monthly 
calendar each month to find out specific details, registration dates and more. 

 

Board of Directors 2013-2014 

Pamela Seidel, BEd, BA, ECE 
Co-Chair 
Teacher & Life Skills Worker 

Lisa Chin, BA, MSc  
Co-Chair  
Community Development Consultant 

Sargon Jomha, BBA  
Treasurer 
Business Analyst 

Helen Hartsell, BA 
Director, Fraud & Card Products 

Laura Aldoroty, BEd 
Teacher 

Heather Baker, CA 
Chief Audit Officer 

Robyn Hutton, BBA, CICA 
Labour Relations Officer 

Arno Ilic 
Management Consultant 

Micheline Mooney-Green, BA Med 
Adult Educator 

Megan Roy-O'Brien, BSc, MA 
Adult/Family Educator 

Heather Savage, BRLS, GDip VocEd 
Recreation Supervisor 
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connections is provided as a special service for the friends of  

The Caledon Parent-Child Centre 
150 Queen Street South, Bolton, ON L7E 1E3 
Tel. (905) 857-0090 www.cp-cc.org 

 

Charitable Registration Number: 12353 8050 RR 0001 
 

Mission Statement: To provide support, resources and 
education that strengthen families and promote the optimal 
development of children. 
 

Vision Statement: To be a leading member of an integrated 
system of community services that fosters the healthy development 
of children and families, resulting in a strong and socially responsive 
community. 
 

For more information on any of these topics, please contact: 
Shelly Sargent, Manager of Community Relations & Volunteers 
(905) 857-0090 ssargent@cp-cc.org 

The information and opinions 
contained in this newsletter are 
obtained from various sources 
believed to be reliable, but their 
accuracy cannot be guaranteed. 
The Caledon Parent-Child Centre 
and its employees and agents 
assume no responsibility for errors 
or omissions or for damages 
arising from the use of the 
published information and opinions.  
 

Readers are cautioned to consult 
their own professional advisors to 
determine the applicability of 
information and opinions in this 
newsletter in any particular 
circumstances. This newsletter is 
copyright. Itôs reproduction in whole 
or in part without the written 
permission of the copyright owner 
is forbidden. 

SOURCES OF FUNDING 2013-2014 
 

¶ The Region of Peel  
¶ The Ministry of Children &  
Youth Services  

¶ The Ontario Trillium 
Foundation 

¶ The United Way of Peel Region  
¶ Health & Welfare Canada (CAP-
C)  

¶ Human Resources &  
Skills Development Canada  

¶ Fundraising & Donations 

CPCC at the Exchange  
Great new CPCC programs, offered at the Exchange beginning in March  

caledon parent-child centre connections 

Caledon Parent-Child Centre FRP e-Valuation 
 

Every two years, the Caledon Parent-Child Centre participates in the FRP e-Valuation. 
This tool is used by Family Resource Programs across Canada to support learning and 
plan for future improvement. The e-Valuation provides information about program quality, 
valued practices, benefits and outcomes, parenting and child development.  
 
The CPCC most recently participated in this process in November 2013. The organization 
has been provided with reports on the overall representation of how our families feel about 
the services they receive. This report paints an excellent picture of  our assets and helps 
identify areas that may need change. It provides valuable direction that will assist in 
guiding us toward our future.  
 
The Program Committee will be using evaluation results to help plan for future program 
improvements.  A total of 242 surveys were completed, and we thank those families who 
took the time to offer suggestions and feedback. Highlights and findings of our 2013 survey 
will be available on our website soon.  


